

Inspire Academy Silverbank Churchhill Avenue Chatham Kent ME5 OLB

Tel: 01634 827 372 Email: info@inspireacademy.org.uk www.inspireacademy.org.uk

To all Parents/Carers Of all Pupils Inspire Academy

14th July 2022

Dear all Parents / Carers,

Re: Academy closure for Health and Safety (H&S) measures

I am writing to inform you that we will now be closed to all pupils on Friday 2nd September 2022, which I am sure you are aware, should be the first day of term. This now means that the first day of term for all pupils will be **Monday 5th September 2022**.

The Parallel Learning Trust (PLT), which we belong to have put in these H&S measures so that all staff, in all of its Academies are able to complete important training, which will support both staff and pupils moving forward.

Taking extra Health and Safety measures to make sure that the environment and everyone in it, are as safe as possible is highly important to us all. This will enable us to have a successful return after the summer holiday, allowing all pupils to get the best possible start to the new academic year.

I would like to thank you all, on behalf of all the staff at Inspire Academy and PLT, for your ongoing support. I hope you have a safe and enjoyable summer and we look forward to seeing all our pupils in the new academic year.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Burgiss
Head of Academy

